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November  

16th  Year 1 phonic drop-in session 9am 

17th   SHARE 

20th Flu immunisations  

22nd Teddy Bear Hospital Year R 

24th  Dance Mats and Non-Uniform Day  

29th  Governor’s meeting  

30th  Y1 showcase afternoon to parents 2.15pm 

 

December 

1st  Christmas Fayre  

5th  Year R nativity in the hall 1.30pm  

6th  Year R nativity in the hall 9.30am  

8th  Coffee and chat for families who speak 

different languages – 9.00am  

11th  Year 1 and 2 Christmas @ Church 1.30pm 

12th  Year 1 and 2 Christmas @ Church 9.30am  

13th  Christmas Lunch  

 
It has been lovely to walk around the school 
and see so much great learning going on, both 
inside and out.   
 
Year 2 have been learning all about the Great 
Fire of London and have some great 
knowledge about the event already.   
Year 1 have impressed me with their 
increasing number fluency – some of their 
addition has been very impressive.  
Year R continue to amaze me at how well they 
have settled and how much they have been 
learning.  I think many of the parents who 
attended the phonics drop in will agree.  
 
 

Simon Arthur  
Headteacher 
 

If you have changed any of your 
contact details, particularly your 
phone numbers, please make 
sure that the office have your up 
to date information so that we 
can contact you should your 
child be unwell. 
 

Stars of the  
Week 

 
Week beg. 6th November 

 

CEDAR  Zachary   
WILLOW  Grace  
OAK   Jaxon 
MAPLE Myra 
POPLAR  Solomon 
SYCAMORE  Neeve 
 
After school club Isabelle  

 

School starts at 8.35am.  The 

gates to the school will be 

closed at 8.50am.   

School finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Please be at school on time.                          
 

               
We have recently purchased a system to 

help support pupils with learning number 

facts and become fluent with these.  It has 

been great to see so many children access 

this learning platform, it really will help 

with children becoming fluent with their 

number facts.  If you need confirmation 

of your child’s login details, please 

contact the office.   

 
YEAR R TEDDY BEAR HOSPITAL 

WEDNESDAY 22ND NOVEMBER 

Please send your child in with a small teddy 

bear! 
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      Phonics drop ins 
Following on from the parent workshops that 

Miss Jenkins has been running, we would 

like to invite parents to come and watch a 

phonics lesson in their child’s class.  These 

will be: 

Year 1: Thursday 16th November 9.00am  

 

Unfortunately, we must ask that NO siblings 

are brought to these sessions as they are a 

school lesson.  Please allow the children to 

carry on with their lesson as normal and 

stand back and watch how well they are 

learning.    

 

For more information on Little Wandle, head 

to the parent section of their website: 

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.or

g.uk/resources/for-parents/  

 

 

Universal Free School Meals 
 

All the children in our school are entitled 
to a hot lunch every day, free 
of charge! Please encourage 

your child to have a hot meal 
every day. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Week Beginning 6th 
November   
 
Sycamore  99.3% 
Poplar  98.5% 
Maple  98.3% 
Oak   95.2% 
Willow  94.7% 
Cedar   93.8%   
Whole School 96.6%   
  

Well done Sycamore! 
 
Please remember that you must inform us 
if your child is unwell and is unable to 
attend school. Please contact us before 
9.20 a.m.  You can phone or email us at 
info@woolstoninfantschool.co.uk 

The Year R photo will be 
in The Daily Echo on the 

17th November. 
 

 
 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 

 Friday 24th November 
As a ‘fine’ for not wearing school uniform we 

would ask the children to bring in a 

contribution for the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Year R - Christmas Chocolate i.e., selection 

packs, packs of chocolate bars, boxes of 

chocolate 

  

Years 1&2 – bottles for the bottle stall 

 
 

Year R - Nativity 
Year R should have received a letter 

with all the information regarding our 

Year R nativity in December and how 

to order tickets.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Year 1 & 2 Church Service 
More information will be shared with 

you shortly – just reserve the dates! 

You will not need to order tickets for 

these events.  

 
 

        Christmas Fayre 
 1stDecember  
 4.30-6.30pm 

The Friends Group still urgently need 
volunteers for the Christmas Fayre. 

Please email 
friendsofwoolston@gmail.com 

 if you can help. 
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Children’s Achievements 
Outside of School 

 
Well done to Dylan from Poplar who took 
part in his gymnastic club's squad 
championships. He completed six 
challenging routines - his favourite being 
the high bar - in front of a large audience 
and finished in 4th place. 

 
Lost Uniform! 

 
Aria in Cedar has lost her named cardigan. Please 
can you check any you have at home. 
 

 


